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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
HEADQUARTERS, US ARMY MEDICAL RESEARCH AND MATERIEL COMMAND
AND FORT DETRICK
810 SCHREIDER STREET
FORT DETRICK, MARYLAND 21702-5000

JUL 18 206

Freedom of Information/
Privacy Act Office (Case 16-0026)

Mr. John Greenewald

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This letter responds to your electronic Freedom Of Information Act (FOIA) request
dated April 22, 2016 addressed to FOIA@DTIC.mil and referred the US Army Medical
Research And Materiel Command USAMRMC on June 15, 2016.

~ You requested “Release of document AD02524 14, entitled, “Relationship Between
Times of Arrival of Cloud, Peak Recovery and Cessation for Operation Dew II”.

USAMRMC is no longer responsible for the Chem/Bio/Nuc program but still has the
responsibility for determining if it's appropriate for public release. Since this document is
more about distribution than classification, the requested document is cleared for public
release.

Fees associated with processing your request are waived in this instance.

Sincerely,

\Wreen %?eca/

Sandra J. Rogers
Freedom of Information Act/Privacy Officer
U.S. Army Medical Research and

Materiel Command









Thank you so much for your time, and | am very much looking forward to your response.
Sincerely,

John Greenewald, Jr.

Sincerely,

John Greenewald, Jr.

The Black Vault
http://www.theblackvault.com <http://www.theblackvault.com/>

Government Secrets
http://www.governmentsecrets.com <http://www.governmentsecrets.com/>

Phone: (805) 32-VAULT



IN REPLY
REFER TO:

DEFENSE TECHNICAL INFORMATION CENTER
8725 JOHN J. KINGMAN ROAD
FORT BELVOIR, VIRGINIA 22060-6218

DTIC-R (FOIA 2016-95) MAY 17 2016

Mr. John Greenewald, Jr.
I
]
Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is in response to your email dated April 22, 2016, requesting information under the
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) (enclosure 1). Under Department of Defense rules
implementing the FOIA, published at 32 CFR 286, your request was categorized as “other.”

The document that you requested AD0252414, entitled “Relationship Between Times of Arrival
of Cloud, Peak Recovery and Cessation for Operation Dew II”, is limited to U.S. Government
agencies and their contractors only; therefore we are forwarding document AD0252414 to the
organization listed below for processing and direct response back to you. Please direct all future
correspondence related to the document AD0252414 to:

Commander
U.S. Army Garrison
ATTN: Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
810 Schreider Street
“ Fort Detrick, MD 21702-5020

To date, there are no assessable fees for services from DTIC. Please understand that other
members of the public may submit a FOIA request for copies of FOIA requests received by this

. office or the names of those who have submitted requests. Should such occur, your name and, if

asked for, a copy of your request will be released; however, your home address and home
telephone number will not be released. Other private citizens who have obtained your name by
using such a request may contact you. However, correspondence from the DoD about your
request will be on official letterhead. If you have any questions, please call me at (703) 767-
9204. Thank you for your interest in obtaining information from DTIC.

Sincerely,

Enclosure ichael H
FOIA Program Manager

































































